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In the 
Community 

Students in 
KS5H did an 
amazing job 
litter picking! 
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Welcome to our January newsletter.  We’d like to share and celebrate all the wonderful activities which have taken place 

throughout the last month.   

KS5 Reading –  The books being 
enjoyed this month have been 
George’s Marvellous Medicine by 
Roald Dahl and Our Day Out by Willy 
Russell. 

Additional information –  
Friday 9th February – British Heart Foundation Fundraiser – Wear something red for £1 and a Cake Sale for 
students. 
Friday 9th February – School closes at 3:15pm for half term 
Tuesday 20th February – School reopens for spring term 2. 
 
 
 

Students in KS5S have enjoyed celebrating 

Australia Day. They had great fun making 

didgeridoos and enjoyed listening to and playing 

instruments along to Australia themed music. 

Students have been busy throughout January.  Students have been 

learning about TV and Film in their English lessons and shape, space 

and measure in their maths sessions.  In addition to this, students 

have continued with their Asdan studies.  Students have also been 

learning about friendships in PSHE and how we can help each other 

by being friendly and kind. 

Functional Maths 
Students have been working hard learning 

about shape, space and measure.   
Students have enjoyed lots of practical 

activities to support their understanding. 

Weekly Class 

Attendance Winners 

95% - 100% 

8th – 12th Jan – KS5W & 

KS5L 

15th – 19th Jan – KS5W 

Well done to all our 

class winners 

  
 

 

 

 

February’s 

Skills Builder 

Challenge 

Get a piece of 
paper and us it to 
write, draw or find 

pictures that 
represent 

everything that 
you have done to 
make yourself feel 

proud. 

 

Skills Builder helps build 

essential skills in 8 skilled areas.  
Why not take part in February’s 
monthly challenge.  February’s 
skill focus is Staying Positive.   
Home Zone link 
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/h
omelearning/skills-challenges 
 

 

Thrive 
Students continue to enjoy Thrive 

time every morning. 
This time provides students with 

the opportunity to ‘check-in’, have 
something to eat and drink and 
help prepare themselves for the 

day ahead. 
Students use Zones of Regulation 
to help communicate how they 

are feeling. 
 

Learning in the community 

Students have enjoyed 

shopping for their ingredients 

for Lunch in Unit.  Students 

have been working on their 

communication and problem 

solving skills. 

 

Lunch in Unit  

Students in KS5 have 

been making lots of 

wonderful meals as well 

as developing their skills 

in preparing food. 

Great team work! 
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